
 

 

 
 

Detroit Water and Sewerage Department 
Central Services Facility 

6425 Huber Street, Detroit, MI 48211 

313-267-8000   •   detroitmi.gov/DWSD             
 
 

Detroit Water & Sewerage Department                                               313-267-8000   •   detroitmi.gov/dwsd 

 

 

February 10, 2020 
 
Ms. Karen Miller  
10345 Wyoming Street 
Detroit, MI 48204 
 
Re: Public Comment – Drainage charges for property address 10329 Wyoming (vacant lot) 
 
Dear Ms. Miller, 
 
Please accept this letter as a follow-up to your concern addressed to the City of Detroit Water and Sewerage 
Department (DWSD) at our Board of Water Commissioners (BOWC) meeting on January 15, 2020. In your 
comment, you expressed concern regarding drainage charges on a vacant lot that contains no structures.  
 
The address of issue you provided was 10329 Wyoming which corresponds with Parcel 18016083.   Per 
DWSD’s policy, Parcel 18016083 has 0.00 impervious acres and therefore is not billing drainage charges.   
 
Thank you for your comment. If you should have further questions, please contact customer care center 
at 313-267-8000 option 6 to speak with a representative. 
 

Respectfully, 
 

Lisa Wallick 
 
Lisa Wallick, P.E. 
Stormwater Management Group Program Manager (SMG) 
 
 
cc: Honorable Board of Water Commissioners 
 
 

 

 

 

 


